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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concern over Secretary of State, Jena Griswold’s, proposed changes to our Colorado
election process. These changes completely destroy any integrity that is still left in our voting process and should be
declined and denied at all cost. If there’s no corruption, then why make these changes?The laws are in place to
protect the integrity of our election process and need to remain in place. The Sec. of State is not in place to do what
is best for her agenda and/or her desires but for the people. I ask that she do just that and withdraw her proposals
and at the very least that these proposals would be turned down as they are unethical and simply corrupt.

Her proposals are related to the following rules:
Rule 7.7.13a

Rules 8.10.2 through 8.13
Rules 7.7.8 and 7.7.9
Rule 8.14

Rule 8.14.5

Rule 9.2.2

Rule 2.13.2

Rule 20.19.5

Rule 7.3.2

Rule 7.6

I would like to add that I am not an affiliated party member of any party. It’s not about that for me. But I do love
this nation and desire to see the USA come out of all this division and craziness and be a nation of honor and
integrity. Please stand for truth, honor, and integrity on these issues. And actually on all the issues.

Respectfully,
Haven Shank



